
Norfolk Show 2017 
Royal Norfolk Agricultural Association 

Update June 2017 

Discover the Royal Norfolk Show 2017… 

Tickets available 
until Friday 9th June 

2017 

We are delighted to be able to offer, once again, free admission for all school children and their 
teachers or adult helpers* for the Royal Norfolk Show Wednesday 28th & Thursday 29th June. 
 
The Discovery Zone will see a new themed approach with activities and displays from many different 
providers all linked to ‘Farming Through The Ages’. These will all explore past, present and future 
methods of farming. We are excited to announce that for 2017 we have an area of woodland within 
the Discovery Zone where children will be able to engage with Forest School and bush-craft activities. 
This space will also offer an enclosed and safe area for children to eat their lunch away from the 
crowds.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Teacher/Adult Helper admission must be within the allowable ratios, please check booking page online. 

To book your tickets please visit: http://royalnorfolkshow.rnaa.org.uk/schools/tickets/ 

RNS School Group Tickets 

School Child- FREE 

Teachers/Adult Helpers- within allowable ratios FREE 

Additional Adult Helpers- £10 

School Vehicle Parking- FREE 

http://royalnorfolkshow.rnaa.org.uk/schools/tickets/

